From "KOPICKI, JOHN" <JKOPICKI@CBSD.ORG>
Subject Health and Safety Plan

To AD Council All Members <ADCouncilAllMembers@CBSD.ORG>
Date June 16, 2020 11:32:13 AM EDT

Colleagues,

Over the last two weeks the area superintendents have been working with each other, the Intermediate Unit, and Dr. David
Damsker, Director of the Bucks County Health Department. This group has been developing a comprehensive Health and Safety
Plan to guide our return to in-person work and instruction. The components of this plan will be based on guidance and direction
from Dr. David Damsker, Director of the Bucks County Health Department, and Mr. Scott Forster, Director of Bucks County
Emergency Services. Both Dr. Damsker and Mr. Forster have served as key consultants for the superintendents of our county,
regularly participating in virtual meetings facilitated by the Bucks IU, since the onset of the pandemic. In his position as Director of
the Bucks County Health Department, Dr. Damsker released guidance late yesterday evening for schools in Bucks County specific
to our return to in-person instruction and work. The link below is Dr. Damsker’s letter.

ttp://www.bucl org/docs/default-source/public-information/bucks-county-school-reopening-guidance. pdf?
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The press release to the letter is below.
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